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	U.S. Department
	Transport Airplane Directorate

	of Transportation
	Aircraft Certification Service

	
	

	Federal Aviation
	1601 Lind Avenue, S. W.

	Administration
	Renton, Washington 98057-3356


October 2, 2008
Mr. Andrew Gfrerer
Certification Manager
Gore Design Completion, Ltd.
607 N. Frank Luke Drive

San Antonio, TX 78226
Dear Mr. Gfrerer:

This letter confirms receipt of your letter dated September 11, 2008, received in our office September 22, 2008.  That letter is a petition for exemption from §§ 25.785(h)(2), 25.785(j), 25.813(e), and 25.853(d) of Title 14, Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR) as they relate to general occupant protection requirements.  If granted, this exemption would be applicable to one Boeing Model 737-800 airplane for the completion of an executive business interior.
Your petition has been added to the public docket (No. FAA-2008-1004) and is being processed by this office.  We are reviewing your request for compliance with the requirement of 14 CFR § 11.81 and we will contact you if additional information is needed.  

We have determined that good cause exists for waiving the publication and comment procedures included in part 11.  Even though we have waived Federal Register publication and comment pursuant to your petition, you should not construe this action to be tacit approval of your request.  

You will be advised of the agency’s final decision on your petition as soon as possible.  If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact Jayson Claar of this office at 

(425) 227-2194; facsimile (425) 227-1232.  

Sincerely, 

Signed by Kenna Sinclair
Kenna Sinclair

Standardization Branch

Transport Airplane Directorate

